(typewritten) ‘ Johns Hopkins Hospitsl , Baltimore,
Jan. 12th, 1906,
Dear Fisher:

I am so glad tc hear that you have not got the Editic Princeps
of Galen. I pieked it up at auction the other day at Sotheby's. It is a
fine copy, but it needs rebacking. This I will have done and then send it
out to you. Have you London agents who send you out books? They might

forward it to you.

I hppe to see you next week,

Sincerely yours,

W Osler



